Motion (from Great Streets)

Whereas, MVCC has verified that despite assurances to the contrary from CD11,

local businesses on Great Street Venice Blvd. and the Downtown Mar Vista area are

not being sufficiently engaged for the Downtown Mar Vista Beautification Project (DMVBP).

Therefore, the MVCC requests that CD11 and affiliated city entities refrain from the implementation of
the DMVBP until it can be confirmed that Mar Vista businesses have been informed about
the components of the DMVBP including required maintenance and have given their feedback to CD11.



